
NAAFA CONTINUES TO HEAR FROM AGENTS WHO HAVE SUCCESSFULLY 
USED THE SECA KIT WHEN FILING THEIR TERMINATION BENEFITS WITH 
THE IRS.  HERE’S ONE OF ABOUT 8 AGENTS IN THE PAST YEAR WHO WON 
THEIR CASE WITH THE IRS WHEN AUDITED.  
 
AGENTS SHOULD KNOW THAT THE BOARD IS DISCUSSING WITHHOLDING 
THE SECA KIT UNTIL MEMBERSHIP HAS REACHED THE TWO YEAR POINT.  
TOO MANY AGENTS JOIN ONLY TO GET THE KIT RATHER THAN TO TRULY 
SUPPORT NAAFA.  REMEMBER, THE SECA KIT IS JUST ONE OF THE 
BENEFITS OF NAAFA MEMBERSHIP. 
 
 
 
From: NAME WITHHELD 
Sent: Tuesday, May 01, 2012 3:05 PM 
To: NAAFA 
Subject: Re: SECA KIT 
 
Just wanted you to know that after 9 months, many exchanges, contract copies sent 
etc, and the help of our accountant and your information we were able to win the 
argument with the IRS. They have now corrected back to our amended return of ordinary 
income and withdrawn charging the SS.  Thanks for your help.   
      NAME WITHHELD 

 


